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Good Afternoon:   
 
In addition to the learning packets you may have received from your child’s ACES’ 
school, we are developing interim alternate learning opportunities for all of our students 
and they will be starting soon and definitely by April 1, 2020, the day after the 
Governor’s present executive order expires. You will be receiving general information 
from ACES by March 27 at the latest and school-specific information by March 30. 
  
ACES understands that this is not the ideal method for educating students. Shifting from 
in person instruction to distance learning overnight is no easy task but know that we are 
developing details and will share them with you soon. We do not want perfection to get 
in the way of good. Please be sure you contact the school if any of your information has 
changed so that the school or program has the best information to get in contact with 
you. 
  
As a reminder, grab and go meals have been available, beginning on March 18, and will 
be available every day, Monday through Friday, from 11:00 am -12:00 pm, at both Mill 
Road School in North Haven and at Whitney Academy in Hamden. Please refer to the 
flyer given to you in previous posts. 
 
Any parent conferences that may have been scheduled for this afternoon and evening 
are postponed. 
 
ACES has set up a web-page with information, resources and updates related to 
COVID-19. The site is: www.aces.org/covid-19-updates. We also have an email 
address devoted to answering your questions and concerns, safety@aces.org. 
  
Stay safe and observe social distancing practices, we’ll get through this together. 
  
Sincerely, 
Thomas Danehy, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
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